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Comments: My family and I are completely against this proposal. 

 

Every comment I have read is against this development. The only people who will benefit from this are the new

owners…who are from out of state (Utah) and looking to make a huge profit.

 

Adding a 28 room lodge and 26 new cabins will overrun every aspect of this special place. The current lodge and

cabins are historic and should be preserved. They fit this beautiful, quiet lake. If this development occurs, this

lake will never be quiet again. 

 

Please do not allow them to develop Holland. It's one of the last best places. Even out of staters who visit come

here because of its current state and to get away from touristy places.

 

Thank you for your time.

 

Greg S.


